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APHIS Announces Final
Environmental Assessment and
Finding of No Significant Impact for
Revision of the Japanese Beetle
Domestic Quarantine Regulations
Print

The U.S. Department of Agriculture's (USDA) Animal and Plant Health Inspection
Service (APHIS) has issued a finding of no significant impact (FONSI) and decision for
the final environmental assessment (EA) entitled "Revision of the Japanese Beetle
Domestic Quarantine Regulations." 

APHIS has decided to implement the proposed action as described in the EA and
concluded that it will not have a significant impact on the quality of the human
environment.

The FONSI/decision document was signed August 27, 2025, and the EA was made
final. To view the final EA and FONSI/decision document, visit National
Environmental Policy Act Documents: Plant Protection and Quarantine.

To learn more about this pest, visit Japanese Beetle.
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